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WHISTLE BLOWING POLICY STATEMENT 

 

INTRODUCTION: 

All organisations face the risk of things going wrong or of unknowingly harboring malpractice. J. Coffey 
Construction believes it has a duty to identify such situations and take the appropriate measures to remedy 
them. By encouraging a culture of openness within our organisation the Company believes it can help prevent 
malpractice. Furthermore, by knowing about malpractice at an early stage the Company stands a good 
chance of taking the necessary steps to safeguard the interests of all staff and protect the organisation. In 
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that would infringe the duty of confidentiality owed to others. If you ask for a matter to be treated in 
confidence the Company will respect your request and only make disclosures with your consent. 

Raising your concern externally (exceptional cases) 

The main purpose of this policy is to give you the opportunity and protection you need to raise your concerns 
internally. The Company would expect that in almost all cases raising concerns internally would be the most 
appropriate action for you to take.  

However, if you feel you cannot raise your concerns internally and you honestly and reasonably believe the 
information and any allegations are true, you should consider raising the matter with an appropriate 
‘prescribed person’. The identity of the appropriate prescribed person will depend on the nature of your 
concern. However, they must be one of those prescribed by an order made by the Secretary of State for the 
purposes of the Employment Rights Act 1996 Section 43F. The Public Interest Disclosure (Prescribed Persons) 
Order 2014 (as amended) lists the prescribed persons.  

If you have good reasons for not using the internal disclosure procedures or the disclosure procedure 
described above, you may consider making wider disclosure by reporting the matter to the police or to the 
media, for example. However, whistleblowers who make wider disclosures of this type will only be protected 
in certain circumstances. The Company recommends that you take legal advice before following this course 
of action since we believe it will be in your own interests to do so. 

 

PROTECTION OF WHISTLE BLOWERS: 


